
WELCOMEWELCOME
HOME,HOME,

KNIGHTS!KNIGHTS!
The Office of Housing & Residence Life is looking forward to
welcoming you home for the 2023-24 academic year. Whether you
are a new or a returning student, we are so glad you are here! Please
see below for some move-in tips and important information for the
first week!

 Have a photo ID on hand
for check-in. A friend or

family member cannot
receive a key for a

student.



 Due to the high volume of
traffic, we have staggered

arrival times. Please adhere
to your selected move-in

time. Still need to select a
move-in time? Follow this
link to our online move-in

resources.
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Parking near the residence halls

is in high demand during move-in.
Please be courteous to others by
unpacking your vehicle(s) quickly

and moving them to the other
side of parking lots. This will

allow others arriving behind you
to park closer to the building to

unload.

It will be HOT! Bring water.
Be prepared for rainy

weather and avoid
packing in cardboard.

For any questions , please visit mga.edu/residence-life
or email housing@mga.edu

https://www.mga.edu/residence-life/movie-in-move-out.php
https://www.mga.edu/residence-life/index.php

